
Appendix E 
Vancouver Mainland Football Association 

 

This release form, when properly completed, will allow a player to transfer from a particular 
association before the frozen roster date of the VMFL. It would be understood that neither the 
player nor parents/guardians were contacted or recruited by any members of the association 
which the player wishes to transfer to. Players must insure that all football equipment, 
playbooks, fees and/or any other items they have obtained while a member of the association is 
returned in proper order prior to any transfer. 

I _______________________________________request my release as a player from 

_____________________________________association in accordance with the VMFL 

Handbook, and I request transfer to ______________________________association. 

 

THE ABOVE STATEMENT IS UNDERSTANDABLE AND AGREEABLE 

Player's Signature Date: ________________________________________________________ 

Parent/Guardian's Signature Date: ________________________________________________ 

President's Signature (present association) Date: ____________________________________ 

President's Signature (transfer association) Date: ____________________________________ 

 

This release form confirms that the Player or Coach noted below has returned all equipment 
and does not owe any monies to the association he/she is leaving. Only the below portion 
needed for Coaches. 

 
To be completed by the old association 

 

Name:____________________________________________________ 

Association:_______________________________________________ 

Association President Signature:_______________________________ 
 

To be completed by the new association 

 

New Association:___________________________________________ 

New Association President Signature:___________________________ 

 

This release form needs to be completed by the president of the association the player is leaving. Hand this 
form in with your registration to the association you are joining. 

A copy of this form needs to be emailed to secretary.vmfl@gmail.com by the new association 


